
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

August 16, 1999

Joseph T. Duenas, Director
Department of Revenue and Taxation
Government of Guam
P.O. Box 23607
GMF, Guam 96921

Dear Mr. Duenas:

On August 12, 1999, we received a faxed transmission from Ms. Rosita R. Owen, Regulatory
Examiner Supervisor, regarding our June 14, 1999 letter. Our June 14th letter transmitted the
results of our on-site review of Guam’s appraiser regulatory program and requested your
response within 60 days from the June 14th date of the letter. Ms. Owen stated, in her fax, that
your office is “presently short in staff” and requested an additional 60 days to respond to us. The
purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have extended the response date from August 14,
1999 to October 14, 1999.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Vicki Ledbetter of our office.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc: Theresa Santos, Regulatory Examiner
      Rosita Owens, Supervisory Examiner


